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Engineering Curriculum Committee
Minutes of Meeting #19






February 25, 2009
Present:  Professors Cipra, Hannemann, Andrisani, Imbrie, Gray, Duffy.  Ex-officio: Harris, Recorder:  Higgins
1. The meeting was called to order by Cipra at 3:40 PM in ARMS 3001.
2. A motion was made by Gray and seconded by Andrisani to approve the agenda as editorially amended.  Items #13 & 14 were removed from the agenda and the Honors Program was added under Old Business.  EFD templates were added under new business.  The agenda was approved as modified with no dissenting votes.

3. A motion was made by Gray and seconded by Hannemann to approve Minutes #18 of 2/18/09.  The minutes were approved editorially amended with no dissenting votes.  
4. A motion was made by Imbrie, seconded by Andrisani, to approve EFD’s  2-09,  4-09, and 5-09 on behalf of the faculty.  The motion was approved.  

5. 
Items 4, 5, 6, 7, 11, 12 will be reviewed and their status verified before the committee will discuss.    
6.
A motion was made by Fricker, seconded by Gray, to untable EFD 19-09.  The motion was approved with no dissenting votes. A motion was made by Fricker and seconded by Gray to untable EFD 19-09.  Following discussion EFD 19-09 was approved for distribution to the faculty as editorially amended with no dissenting votes.
7.
Old Business
Honors Program – Imbrie discussed EFD 7-09 and provided a hand-out showing supporting documentation.  The document included the background, rationale, benefits to the students, faculty and the College.  Data trends from 2007-08 were also included.  Imbrie asked the committee to review the document and let him know if there are pieces missing.  Hannemann reported that he did not think BME had any problems with the program.  The committee was encouraged to provide feedback to Imbrie.
8.
New Business

EFD Templates – Andrisani presented a hand-out of the initial information put together for discussion in developing a web-based template for EFD’s.  The template would provide a more traditional format and would have two parts; the EFD and the Form 40.  Completion of the EFD would help generate the Form 40.  This would streamline the process.  Andrisani has gathered samples of EFD’s that are considered “perfect” for a new course and change to an existing course.  He will work on generating templates for discussion at the next meeting. 

9.
The next meeting is March 4th at 4:30 pm.  The meeting adjourned at 4:40 pm.[image: image1.png]
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